Hello everyone, hope this note finds you and your family doing well.
It is again time for the most exciting event of the year! Mission Believe. Children and their parents are invited to join us at camp Windermere in Roach Missouri. This fun packed weekend will be October 1st, 2nd and 3rd.  . We are accepting children who are in the 4th thru 10th grade. 

There are many outdoor activities planned, such as the rock climbing wall, cargo ropes and the Burma bridge. Saturday night will be a great deal of fun as we have a good old fashioned hay ride, and bonfire. 

We will be joined by Garrick Scott who is one of the coolest dudes I know and quite an inspiration to children. He really operates on their wavelength. He teaches without seeming to teach and shows kids how to self advocate without being preachy or lecturing to them. He is a team builder second to none.

There is no cost to parents or children for lodging or food. All of it will be covered by the NFB of Missouri and you need not be a member of our organization to enjoy this event. If you can come or if you need more information, write to me at this e-mail address or call me at 573.874.1774 or 573.529.2008. I hope you can come and be a part of an unbelievable experience we call Mission Believe.
Debbie Wunder, Chairman
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